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1.​ Conducting Departments: 

Department of Electrical and Electronics Engineering in Association with EEE Counselling Cell 

2.​ Date and Duration : 23rd, February, 2024   

3.​ Title of the Event : Guest lecture on “Power of Positive Attitude”. 

4.​ Type of event (seminar/workshops/FDP/STTP/conference/Training etc.): Seminar 

5.​ Mode of Conduction(Online/Offline/Blended): Offline  

6.​ Number of Participants: 59 

7.​ About the Workshop(Theme/Objective) 



  

 
 

The power of a positive attitude is immense and can profoundly impact various aspects of life, 
including mental health, relationships, productivity, and overall well-being. Here are some key 
points about the power of a positive attitude: Maintaining a positive attitude can significantly 
improve mental health by reducing stress, anxiety, and depression. Positive thinking helps 
individuals cope with challenges and setbacks more effectively, leading to better emotional 
resilience. Research suggests that a positive attitude can contribute to better physical health 
outcomes, including lower blood pressure, reduced risk of heart disease, and improved immune 
function. Optimistic individuals tend to engage in healthier behaviors, such as exercise and 
proper nutrition, which further enhance their well-being. 

People with a positive attitude are better equipped to bounce back from adversity. They view 
setbacks as temporary and solvable challenges rather than insurmountable obstacles. This 
resilience enables them to persevere in the face of difficulties and maintain motivation towards 
their goals. Positivity fosters better interpersonal relationships by promoting empathy, 
compassion, and understanding. Positive individuals tend to be more approachable, supportive, 
and likable, leading to stronger social connections and deeper bonds with others. 

 

A positive attitude can enhance productivity and performance in various areas of life, including 
work, academics, and personal pursuits. Optimistic individuals are more motivated, creative, and 
focused, enabling them to achieve their goals more efficiently and effectively. 
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8.​ Targeted Audience: Second Year Students  
 

9.​ Session Details: 
               Name of the session and type (theory or hands on): Seminar 
               Speaker Name: Prof. A. Anubama baskar 
               Alumni (Yes/No): No 

  Designation with institution address: Director of Alpha Health Care 
 
               

10.​ Event Outcome: Engaged participants through power of a positive attitude, lies in its ability to 
transform mindset, behavior, and outcomes across various aspects of life. By cultivating 
positivity, individuals can foster mental and emotional resilience, improve relationships, boost 
productivity, and enhance overall well-being.  
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RA221100501000

3 
ROHAN S 



3 
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